
Welcome Dancers and Parents 

We have had an amazing start to the new dance season 

and have so many FUN things planned for the year!!          

I hope you all are as excited as we are! Please remember if 

you have any questions or concerns to contact Katie at 

katie@studio55dance.com 
October 2024 

NEWSLETTERS—Newsletters will be emailed to all families as well as posted to 

our website at www.studio55dance.com. Please make sure that Studio 55 Dance has 

your correct email address and remember to add us to your email contacts to ensure 

you are receiving our Newsletters and any other important emails. 

Halloween Parties will take place the week 

of October 24th-30th. The last 20mins. of 

class will be  dedicated to the party. Dancers 

are allowed to wear appropriate costumes as 

long as they are able to move freely in them. If 

the costume is too restricting please have your 

dancer wear normal class attire and they may 

change for the class party. You may bring 

treats to share with the rest of the class 

and a beverage for your dancer.  

**Please notify Katie of any food allergies    

immediately so the proper precautions can    

be taken.  

The studio will be CLOSED and NO CLASSES will be held                              

Wednesday October 16th through Sunday October 20th.                                                                                          

Classes will resume on Monday October 21st. Enjoy your MEA Break! 

**NO CLASS** 

Thursday October 31st 

Happy Halloween! 

 

We love introducing new students to our classes at Studio 55 Dance!                  

Invite a friend and let them experience the fun of dancing!!                             

Your friend should be of similar age but                                                                                   

no previous dance experience is necessary.  

If your friend registers for one of our classes you’ll each receive a                  

$20 credit towards your next months tuition!! 



SHOES

Dancers should have the appropriate shoes for their class, please make sure to purchase these for 

your dancer if you have not done so already. If you have ordered shoes through the studio, most 

have been delivered already. However, a few of them did not fit and have been re-ordered and will 

be in the studio next week..                                                                                                 

Preschool—pink ballet and tan tap                                                                                                          

Kindergarten-2nd Grade– pink ballet, tan tap and tan jazz                                                                         

3rd-12th Grade– nude lyrical, tan tap and tan jazz                                                                                     

Boys– black ballet or jazz and black tap 

Lobby Policies 

Parents, while we love that you are able to sit in our rooms to view class, make sure to keep the 

volume and movement to a minimum. Please remember this is a learning environment and too 

many distractions can be harmful to your dancers progress.                                                               

Parents should remain on the carpeted area and dancers should remain on the dance floor               

unless changing shoes. 

Thank you for your cooperation!      

Butter Braid Fundraiser 

This is an optional fundraiser but is a great way to offset some of your dance expenses. 100% of 

your dancer’s profits will go directly into your account and profits earned from this fundraiser can 

be used towards monthly tuition, costume fees, competitions fees, studio apparel, etc.   

 

 

Paper order forms will be available in the studio beginning October 9th AND each dancer will   

receive an email with a link to their personal online store. Orders forms and payment will be due 

on October 30th. Families will need to pick up the Butter Braids at the studio on                         

Monday, November 11th, between 5:00 and 7:30pm. It is up to you, the seller, to deliver all 

Butter Braids to your supporters in a timely manner. 

Begins: October 9th Ends: October 30th 

COSTUME FEES can be paid at any time but the full balance is due                                                 

no later than November  21, 2024.                                                                                                                 

Payments received after that date shall incur a late fee. Students must have all account fees paid 

in full before costumes will be distributed. 

Creative Movement- 1 costume- $75.00 

Preschool- 2 costumes- $150.00  

K-5th Combo classes- 3 costumes- $210.00 

6th-12th Combo classes- 3 costumes- $225.00 

Beginner Hip Hop and Beginner Acro– 1 costume- $75.00 


